
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
Please take notice that the Thiells-Roseville Fire District of the Town of 
Haverstraw, County of Rockland, State of New York, will hold a Special 
Meeting on Monday, December 23, 2024 @ 6:00pm at the David B. Roche Volunteer 
Fire Company, 99 Route 202, Thiells, NY. 
 
All meetings of the Thiells-Roseville Fire District are open to the public. 
This notice is being posted in accordance with the provisions of Section 94 
of the Public Officers Law of the State of New York. By order of the Board 
of Fire Commissioners of the Thiells-Roseville Fire District.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Amanda Fulgencio  
Fire District Secretary 
Thiells-Roseville Fire District 
 
 
 
 
 
 


